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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20858

MAY 2§ S8

Docket Nos.: 50-508/509

Mr. R. L. Ferguson
Managing Directer

P. 0. Box 968

3000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 39332

Dedr Mr. Ferguson:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR SUSMITTAL OF REVISED DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION QUALITY
ASSURANCE PROGRAM FOR WNP UNITS 3 AND 3

leference: Letter, Souchey to Schwencer, dated May 1, 1981.

The refarenced letter transmitted a revised QA program description for the
design and construction of WNP 2 for NRC szaff review. Substantial changes

in the revision, including the salecticn of new construction management crgani-
zations, ~ill also affect the WNP 3/5 projects.

To assure that the revised design and construc®ion QA program for WNP 3/5
remains in conformance with Appendix 8, 10 CFR 50, it is requested that
WPPSS submit a descripticn of the program, including those of principal
canzractors, not later than July 1, 1981 to the NRC for staff review and

acceptance.

Any gquesticns regarding this request should be directed to L. L. Wheeler,
Licensing 3ranch No. 3, (301) 432-3996.

Sircerely,

Robert L. Tedesco, Assistaut Director
for Licensing
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page.
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Mr. “R. L Ferauson
Managing Oirector

P. 0. Box 962

2000 George washington wWay
Richlar , Washington 99352

Nicholas S. Reynalds, £sG.
Cedevoise L Liperman

1200 17¢h St., N.k.
Washington, 0.C. 2003¢

Richard Q. Quigley, Esa. Mr. Thomas W. 3ishep
WPES3 WPPSS
3000 George Washington Way U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm.

Richland, Washington® 393352 P. 0. Box 1156
Olympia, Washington 98507

Nicholas 0. Lewis, Chairman
820 East Fifth Avenye
Ciympia, washington 88304

“r, Kenneth w. Cock
aPESS

P. 0. Box 1223

£1ma, Washington 983541



